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URGENT INFORMATION FOR PARTICIPATING FEDERATIONS IN 

BRATISLAVA 

  

Dear Member Federations, 

  

the calculation for the referees fee for the next U-23 Championships in Bratislava was 

calculated upon the experience from the Gdansk championships 2010, speculating that 

the organisers will have again at least 300 fencers. 

  

The registration shows now a smaller participation of 245 fencers, thus the fairly 

calculated referees fee of 70 EUR is no more accurate and the organisers are forced to 

increase this fee to 80 EUR per fencer. Statistics are not always a reliable factor! 

  

Please make sure that your team captains are aware of the higher amount. 

  

Best regards, and see you in a few days in Bratislava, 

  

  

Max Geuter 

General Secretary 
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